
National Home Care Month 

was celebrated with a reception 

at Lakeview Apts. in Bath.  

Stephanie Conway, Executive 

Director thanked all staff for their commit-

ment and dedication. “as the Eden Philoso-

phy of care teaches, care is more than treat-

ment.  I strongly believe  that compassionate 

care is crucial in our clients feeling comfort, 

caring, warmth and understanding.”  The 

event was highlighted with a presentation  

by Sandy Hockenberry, RN, M.S.Ed.  

“Taking Good Care of Yourself While 

Serving Others”. 

Service Awards were presented to: 

Karen Kline 5 years, Sharon Jones 10 years, 

Evelyn Trumbul 15 years, Anne Willson 15 

years, and Sharon Seratt 15 years. 

Nancy Ingalls, Director of Nursing made a 

special presentation to Stephanie Conway 

for 35 years of service. 

Beth Vanhoven received the Thomas J. Hart 

dedication to service award for 2019.   

Conway noted that Beth sees her job as 

more than a job but as her mission, her  

purpose.  This award is in recognition of 

Thomas J. Hart who sat on the agency’s 

board for over 30 years. 
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In January 2020 your in-

service credits will begin 

again.  The requirements are 

HHA 12hrs, PCA 6hrs and 

HMKR 6hrs for the year.  

Please keep 

up with these 

and contact 

the office 

with any 

questions.  

We really do not want you to 

come up short at the end of 

the year. 

Home & Health Care Welcomes New 2019 Caregivers 

Mariah Tiffany Renae Rhonda 

Kristen Terese Mary 

Business size envelopes must be used if you use 

the drop box at City Hall.  All paperwork must be 

turned in or mailed by Monday.   

Winter Safety Alert.  Be prepared.  Start out 

early according to conditions.  Winterize your 

vehicle.  Drive slowly and cautiously.  Be 

aware of ice on the road and underfoot.  (Walk 

like a penguin.)          Safety First!  


